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Please oppose HJR 5, this resolution  sets a dangerous precedent to Oregon's 

democratic process, denying Oregonians of our right to use the ballot initiative 

process to update, modernize or improve wildlife conservation and protection.  

Wildlife doesn't belong to hunters.  Every person in our state has a right to have their 

voice heard and vote count.  No one deserves a constitutional right to Oregon's 

wildlife. 


